
 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

I hope everyone is 

transitioning into this 

temporary change with 

ease.  It has been quite a 

different feeling, not being 

able to go into the 

classroom to see 

everyone’s bright and 

happy faces.  I miss them! 

 

In Language, we have 

been completing Unit 3 

“Animals at Home” while 

reading short stories about 

animals and what makes 

each one unique and 

special.  We have been 

using our practice book 

along with corresponding 

skills we have been 

working on such as 

consonant blends with r, l 

and s.  We have also been 

working on our computer 

vocabulary words such as 

“mute” and 

“microphone”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Math, we have been 

using our Math Makes 

sense book to learn more 

about different types of 

measurements such as 

temperature, 

grams/kilograms, liters 

and milliliters.  We have 

been able to use YouTube 

videos to help teach the 

content which is one of 

the greatest online tools!   

 

In Science, we finished up 

learning about friction and 

started learning about the 

properties of magnets.  

With the cool website 

“Mystery Science”, we 

were able to explore fun 

videos demonstrating the 

powers that magnets 

have!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Social Studies, we have 

been continuing to learn 

about the great nation of 

Canada.  We learned 

about the province of 

Ontario and why it is still 

very important today!   
 

Since classes are all online 

now, we don’t have a 

chance to do art together, 

but I am trying to 

incorporate art in the 

assignments.  Here’s to 

mastering the art of E-

learning in the month of 

April!   

 

XOXO 

Miss Sara 
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Pictures, pictures, pictures! 

 


